Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE . 4th February, 1933.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan, forwarded
with !ir. Jonker's letter of the 26th ultimo, showing the
connection of the intercostal girder to the floors in way of

the existing manholes of the Motor Vessels "MANOERAN", "MAPIA"

and "MADOERA", end with regard thereto I have to state that
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provided the arrangements be carried out as shewn and amended

on the plan and to your satisfaction, they will be approved.
The duplicaete plan is being retained for reference.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM.
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